NORTH HIGHLANDS

Recreation & Park District

June 9, 2023

TO: PUBLIC NOTICE

FROM: Larry Mazzuca, District Administrator

RE; NORTH HIGHLANDS RECREATION AND PARK DISTRICT FY2023/24 BUDGET

Notice of the Adoption of Preliminary Budget
of the North Highlands Recreation and Park District

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Preliminary Budget of the NORTH HIGHLANDS
RECREATION AND PARK DISTRICT has been adopted. The budget is available for inspection by
any interested taxpayers at the District Office, 6040 Watt Avenue, North Highlands, California
between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. from June 19, 2023, to and including August 9, 2023.
There will be a regular board meeting on August 10, 2023, and the Board of Directors of said
District will meet at the Recreation Center, 6040 Watt Avenue, North Highlands, California at 6:30
p.m. for the purpose of adjusting the Final Budget. Any taxpayer may appear at said meeting, and be
heard regarding any increase, decrease or omission of any item in the budget or for the inclusion of

additional items.

Patrick Williams

Chairperson, Board of Directors
North Highlands Recreation
and Park District
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